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Feeney, John M - DNR 

From: Gross, Stu [Stu.Gross@stantec.com] 

Sent: Thursday, May 10, 2012 2:22 PM 

To: Feeney, John M - DNR 

Cc: Dale Lythjohan (dlythjohan@wppienergy.org) (dlythjohan@wppienergy.org) 

Subject: Cedarburg Power & Light Property 

Good afternoon John-
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I wanted to send you a quick note to inform you that Stantec has been contracted to provide environmental 
consulting services related to the Cedarburg Power Plant property. More specifically, we have proposed to: 

1) Research the source of the chlorinated solvent contamination 
2) Evaluate the condition of existing wells and install new monitoring wells (if needed) 
3) Request Case Closure 

Pertinent information related to the source of chlorinated solvent contamination and the evaluation of the existing 
well network will be provided as needed or requested. Until that time, feel free to contact me or Mr. Dale 
Lythjohan with any questions or concerns. Thank you. 

Stu Grqss 
Environmental Remediation Team Leader 
Stantec 
12075 Corporate Parkway Suite 200 
Mequon WI 53092 
Direct: 262-643-9159 
Cell: 414-526-3974 
Stu.Gross@stantec.com 

stantec.com 

The content of this email is the confidential property of Stantec and should not be copied, modified, retransmitted, or used for any 
purpose except with Stantec's written authorization. If you are not the intended recipient, please delete all copies and notify us 
immediately. 

(~ Please consider the environment before printing this email. 

05/10/2012 


